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September 2023 Mid-Month Bulletin 
 

  Immaculate Conception School 
  3285 Cathedral Ave Prince George BC V2N 6R4 

  www.icschool.ca T: 250-964-4362 E: icsoffice@cispg.ca 

 

 
  

Open House 

Our Meet the Teacher/Open House will be held on Thursday, 

September 21, at 6:30 PM. This is a great opportunity to meet the 

staff and others in the IC community.  

We will also hold a used uniform sale during our open house so 

please be sure to drop off any gently used uniforms that your child 

has outgrown by Wednesday. Uniform sales are by donation  

We hope to see you there! 

Terry Fox Run 

Our Terry Fox Run will be held on Friday, September 22, at 10:45 am 

starting in the school parking lot. It will also be our Spirit Day and 

students can wear their Kodiak t-shirts in the school and their 

hoodies outside.  

We challenge every student to make a donation.   

Parking Lot Safety and Regulations 

Students and parents MUST use the pedestrian crosswalk to cross 

the parking lot during drop off and pick up times. Please do not 

cross outside of the designated area.    

Accessible parking stalls are available only to designated users. 

We now have 4 designated stalls in front of the office doors, strictly 

reserved for vehicles displaying an accessible parking pass, even 

outside of school hours. Monitoring of these spaces will occur both 

in the morning and afternoon, and parking rules will be enforced.  

 

 

Upcoming School Events 
September 18 

NID Day. No scheduled 

classes 

 

September 21 

Open House 6:30 PM 

 

 

September 22 

Kodiak Shirt Day 

Terry Fox Run at 10:45 AM 

 

 

September 24 

Commissioning Mass 11 AM 
 

 

September 26 

MunchaLunch closes for 

October ordering at noon  

 

 

September 29 

Orange Shirt Day 

 

October 2 

Truth and Reconciliation 

Day- No scheduled classes 
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More Important News & Information 

Dine in Tuesday Hot Lunch Volunteers 

We are happy to continue our hot lunch program with Dine in 

Tuesdays and Friday Hot Lunch in October. We are looking for 

volunteers to help hand out hot lunches on Tuesday from 11:25 to 

12:00. If you would like to be part of this program, please sign up 

HERE. Please contact the office if you don’t have access to the 

google document sign-up sheet. 

 

Parent Support Group 

https://www.icschool.ca/general-information/parent-support-group  

               

Our PSG has it’s own Facebook page! Like and follow to receive 

the latest updates from ICPSG. 

https://m.facebook.com/Immaculate-Conception-School-PSG-

105285222328556/ 

 

 

 

Important Information 

and Forms Due 

 

September 15 

Student & family 

commitment forms and 

Technology agreement 

form due 

 

September 29 

Fall Fee forms are due the 

last Friday of the month.  

Parent Support Group   
 

 

  Shopping Cards 
 

Thank you to Sarah Roberge 

who will be continuing our 

Shopping Card Program this 

year. This program has 

greatly assisted our school 

community though 

fundraising.  

 

You can purchase cards at 

the school office or 

complete the order form 

HERE and pay online HERE. 

A percentage of all cards 

we sell comes back to the 

school. 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HzuPFafn8eNxJ_fk1QaHPn6UU7asQXshax2IOlKaLRA/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.icschool.ca/general-information/parent-support-group
https://m.facebook.com/Immaculate-Conception-School-PSG-105285222328556/
https://m.facebook.com/Immaculate-Conception-School-PSG-105285222328556/
https://www.icschool.ca/general-information/shopping-card-program
https://www.icschool.ca/pay-online

